

December 16, 2010

Dear Community Representative, 
Teaching young people to be law-abiding, productive citizens is beneficial to us all. Wouldn’t you agree?   

Project C.H.A.N.G.E. (Creating Healthy Alternatives through Non-Violence, Guidance and Education) is program of F.O.R.U.M. (Fulfilling Our Responsibility Unto Mankind) that addresses that issue.  F.O.R.U.M. has been implementing violence prevention strategies since 1989.  Organizations served by F.O.R.U.M include Illinois Department of Children and Family Services, Chicago Public Schools, Chicago Police Department, Illinois Department of Commerce and Community Affairs and other state-wide organizations. 

Project C.H.A.N.G.E. is changing lives. 

“ I just wish I had been in this program earlier.

I probably could have avoided a lot problems”
D. Adams, Student    

“Why just have this program when a child is in trouble?  This should be incorporated into a required course for elementary and high school students”

               






 P. McKinley, Parent
We are excited to offer sixteen young adults ages 18-24 an opportunity to be ambassadors for F.O.R.U.M and Project C.H.A.N.G.E through the nationally recognized year long volunteer opportunity, AmeriCorps.   The benefits are a $2,675 education award, bi-monthly stipend, valuable work experience and more.  Can you help us to find sixteen committed individuals with good technology, research and communication skills to participate in an experience that could change their lives and others? 

For more information about F.O.R.U.M. visit us at forumdigital.org or contact me at 773.994.9200. 
Sincerely,
Valarie Huggins 

Program Coordinator

